
Vincent County Council – 1879-1883 

File A98 – Correspondence General Survey Office 

• Memorandum from the Surveyor-General’s Office to the Chairman, Vincent County Council 

requesting a short general statement of the works done to open Crown Lands within the 

county during the year ended 30 June – 10 May 1883 

• Telegraph from Vincent Pyke to Wellington (collect) re sections not taken or applied for in 

Block 10 and 11 Poolburn – 2 June 1881 

• Letter from the General Survey Office to Vincent Pyke re lithographs of new block numbers 

of Mount Barker and Anderson blocks – 16 April 1880 

• Telegraph from Surveyor General, James McKerrow, re modifications of Earnscleugh Survey 

– 30 March 1880 

• Telegraph from the Surveyor General, James McKerrow, to Vincent Pyke re Gazetted entries 

Poolburn, McLaren’s and Lagoon Gully Block – 31 March 1880 

• Telegraph from the Surveyor General, James McKerrow, to Vincent Pyke re Lagoon Gully 

Block, Poolburn Block, Vincent ? on McLeans run Block II Wanaka near Mt Barker and 

Anderson Block – 23 March 1880 

•  Telegraph Wellington (General Survey Office?) to Vincent Pyke informing that Mr Rolleston 

had left for the south and he could expect to see him in a fortnight to three weeks with a 

view to opening lands – 22 May 1880 

• Telegraph from the Surveyor General, James McKerrow, to Vincent Pyke re “Survey of extra 

land at Earnscleugh now ordered.” – 6 January 1880 

• Letter from the Crown Land Office, Dunedin acknowledging receipt of Vincent Pyke’s letter 

calling attention to the delay in opening land for the settlement of Idaburn and Moutere – 

10 July 1879 


